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     Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) recently visited Bellmore Family Medical

Associates to congratulate Dr. Donald Teplitz and his staff on their 20 years of service to the

community. Bellmore Family Medical Associates, located on Bellmore Avenue in Bellmore,

has been a fixture in the Bellmore community and provides comprehensive, state of the art

medical care to local families.



     Senator Fuschillo also congratulated Bellmore Family Medical’s newest member, and

Bellmore native, Dr. Michael Moskowitz on joining the practice.

     Senator Fuschillo is pictured with (l-r) Dr. Donald Teplitz, Dr. Michael Moskowitz, and Dr.

Aaron Glatt of Mercy Hospital, with whom Bellmore Family Medical Associates is affiliated.


